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Cllr George Potter to join the Executive as Lead Member for Climate Change 

 

Leader of the Council, Cllr Julia McShane said: 

"Cllr George Potter is joining the Executive as Lead Member for Climate Change (including 
responsibility for air quality and sustainable transport). 

“I am very grateful to Cllr Cait Taylor for her hard work and commitment to this important 
role over the past year. Cait has worked cross-party with colleagues on the Climate Change 
Board to significantly progress the climate agenda, including overseeing the development of 
a detailed draft Climate Change Action Plan which is due to progress to Full Council for 
adoption in the new year. This work will be continued with the same urgency and passion by 
George, who shares Cait's determination to tackle the climate emergency." 

 

 


